
  

            FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 12/01/2024 
  

  

Airline Dispatch Federation  
2020 Pennsylvania Ave  
NW#821  

Washington, DC 20006 adfboard@dispatcher.org  
  

Washington DC:  

  
ADF ANNOUNCES ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGES – Effective Jan 1, 2025 

 

Per ADF By-laws, each officer positions term is effective for two (2) years.  

 

The following positions were open for nomination for the 2025-2026 term: 

 

Executive Vice President 

Secretary 

 

For the office of Executive Vice President: Valorie Cook was nominated, 

accepted, and voted in. Valorie currently is the ADF Executive Vice president and 

will continue to serve through end of 2026. 

 

For the office of Secretary: Gregg Dubin was nominated, accepted, and voted 

in.  Gregg will take over the position from Eddie Barnes effective 1/1/25 and will 

serve the term through end of 2026.  

 

Ryan Makings will continue to serve as President until end of 2025. 

Mike Timpe will continue to serve as Treasurer until end of 2025. 
  
  
About ADF:   
The Airline Dispatchers Federation represents the professional interests of the dispatch 

profession.   ADF's constituency is comprised of licensed aircraft dispatchers and 

operational control professionals from aerospace companies, regional and cargo 

carriers and every major U.S. airline.   ADF's membership as of January 2024 stood at 

2,734 members.  The vast majority of airline passengers traveling each day in the 

United States, do so under the watchful eye of ADF members.  
  

  

  



The ADF is an all-volunteer organization (all working dispatchers) and in accordance 

with our bylaws is an advocacy organization for working dispatchers and not a labor 

organization.  

 

  


